
-----Original Message----- 

From: Beth Saulnier Miller <bethsaulnier@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 6:12 PM 

To: Brent Cross <bcross@cayuga-heights.ny.us> 

Cc: Geoff Callander <tollmonkey@hotmail.com>; Beth Plocharczyk <plocharczyk@gmail.com> 

Subject: Supporting neighbors zoning variance application -- 501 Hanshaw Road 

 

Dear Mr. Cross, 

 My husband and I absolutely support our neighbor’s zoning variance application. Beth & Geoff 

are excellent neighbors who have done meticulous work on their property, and we are confident 

that their planned garage will only enhance the neighborhood. We hope the board will approve 

their application. 

Thank you, 

Beth Saulnier (Miller) & Scott Miller 

504 Hanshaw Road (directly across the street from 501) 


